

P.O. Box 12276 Austin, Texas 78711-2276 512-463-6100 thc.texas.gov

The Honorable Duane Peters Brazos County Judge's Office 200 S. Texas Avenue, Suite 332 Bryan, TX 77803

Dear Judge Peters,

We are pleased to announce the Brazos County Historical Commission (CHC) has earned a Distinguished Service Award (DSA) for their outstanding work in 2023. This award is given to recognize exceptional performance, as determined by a statewide assessment of annual reports, highlighting the above average contributions of your commission.

To celebrate this achievement, we encourage you to publicly acknowledge this award at your earliest convenience. In doing so, you not only recognize your commission's hard work but also highlight their civic impact, promoting a positive image of county government. The promotional suggestions included in the attached flyer offer great ideas for showcasing this accomplishment.

The Texas Historical Commission (THC) extends our congratulations to you and your CHC for this well-deserved accomplishment. Thank you for your ongoing support of your appointees and their dedication to preserving Texas' diverse historical and cultural heritage.

Sincerely,

Nano Calderon, CHC Outreach Program Coordinator

cc: Brazos CHC Chair